
May 11, 2021 
2021 ELL Solar RFP Update 

Entergy Louisiana, LLC (“ELL”), hereby notifies interested parties of a delay to the 2021 ELL Solar RFP schedule. ELL 
reaffirms its intent to move forward with the RFP and will provide a revised schedule when available.  ELL will 
provide updates through notices posted on the RFP website and notify potential bidders of those updates. Please 
continue to monitor the website for RFP developments.  

Thank you for your interest in the RFP. 

 


